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Remember: Printable 
versions to share found at 
http://afaofpa.org/weekly-
newsletter/   
Check Our Recent Interview  
http://afaofpa.org/listen/ 
News From Around PA  
Forty-five teachers in the 
Harrisburg School District 
have resigned recently, 
claiming students acted 
violently towards them.  
(And taking God out of the 
schools has no negative 
consequences??) 

The City of Reading voted 
unanimously to take away 
the rights of parents who 
may have a child with 
unwanted same-sex 
attraction or gender 
confusion and who desire to 
have counseling to help them 
work  through the reasons 
behind the confusion.  
Counselors within the city 
are only permitted to give 
'gay-affirming' or 
'transgender-affirming' 
counseling.  

Governor Wolf has vetoed SB 
3, the bill to ban abortions 
after 20 week and to ban 
dismemberment abortion.   

 

He said, “SB3 is an attack on 
women. It’s an attack on 
their health, their freedoms, 
their choice, their liberties.” 
An attempt to override is 
unlikely. 

PA's Attorney General, Josh 
Shapiro, is suing the Trump 
administration after it issued 
a rule making the 
contraceptive mandate 
exemptions broader.  One of 
the groups impacted is the 
Little Sister of the Poor, but 
Shapiro won a court order 
keeping them from joining 
the case to defend their 
rights! 

Only 6 State Senators voted 
against the CHIP program 
which will use tax dollars for 
"sex reassignment" surgery 
for children in it.  They were 
Senators Aument, Disanto, 
Eichelberger, Folmer, 
Hutchinson and Martin.   

News from National Scene 
A lesbian couple was 
"married" in Kern County, 
California last December.  It 
was not until this August 
they walked into a bakery 
owned by a Christian and 
wanted her to bake them a 
"wedding" cake.  She  

 

declined citing her religious 
beliefs and offered to set up 
an appointment with a 
competitor.  They declined 
the offer, left the store and 
immediately started a 
hateful attack on social 
media. The Dept. of Fair 
Employment and Housing 
filed a motion to forbid her 
"from selling to anyone any 
item they are unwilling to 
sell." A Superior Court Judge 
denied the state the 
restraining order. 

Even though there have been 
direct links to the "Diversity 
Lottery" and those carrying 
out terrorist attacks in the 
US, Congress is more 
interested in "fixing"  the 
Obama administration's 
executive amnesty for 
700,000 illegal aliens. 
We are a non-profit 
organization that is totally 
dependent upon financial gifts 
from our supporters.  You can 
give online here 
http://afaofpa.org/donate/   
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